
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 9:05 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-06-26 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0082 
 
-- Name -- 
James Gottschalk 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
We have paid for your over charging and under servicing for years. 
 
Maybe no rasis this year that should cover it 
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